
Blessed Sacrament Parish welcomes new residents and visitors. 

It is wonderful to celebrate the Eucharist with you. 

If you are new to the parish, please call the office to register. 
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Dear Parishioners, 
 
 Come, Lord Jesus!  There are 26 days until Christmas.  For 
many the countdown has begun and the excitement grows 
with each day.  I remember as a child preparing for 
Christmas.  My thoughts were entirely on this one event 
guaranteed to fill me with joy.  The lights and decorations, the 
songs and parties, were all so wonderful.  It was very hard to 
wait.  I wish I had the same feeling as we begin this season 
of Advent.  In truth, it is far greater than the celebration of 
Christmas.  The promise of Jesusô return is the guarantee of 
eternal life and eternal joy.  Yet, it is hard to feel that same 
excitement.  I think we all know why.  With Christmas we can 
count the days.  We know when it will come and for that 
matter, when it will be over.  But with Jesusô return, we donôt.  
We have been waiting 2,000 years.  No wonder some have 
quit believing.  No wonder others just donôt seem to feel the 
excitement.  It is hard to get ready when you donôt know the 
deadline.  Even with Advent (the Churchôs solution to this 
problem of waiting) it is hard to enter the joy of the season.  
So, what does one do?   
 
Here are some suggestions:  
--Remember.  It took thousands of years from the time God 
made a promise to send a savior until Jesus came to our 
world.  Many things had to fall in place for Godôs plan to be 
fulfilled.  A good place for us to start is to read about these 
promises that God made and how they came about.  The 
stories are told in the Old Testament.  Perhaps an advent 
calendar or a booklet on the season could help us remember 
how God was faithful to this promise.  
--Observe.  Look for Godôs providence in your daily life.  
Take time each day to note something good that happens for 
you.  It may be a beautiful snowfall, an unexpected phone 
call or the wet sloppy kiss of a small child that reminds us 
God is good.  
--Dream.  It may be true that you cannot dismiss the 
problems and struggles that surround you simply because 
you do not want to deal with them.  Denial is not a solution.  
However, 95% of the things we worry about never seems to 
happen.  Instead of worrying about the negative, try focusing 
on the positive.  Did you know that many prophets dreamed 
dreams of a better worldðand these dreams kept them going 
in the most difficult of times.  Focus on these dreams and 
what you can do to make Godôs goodness visible to others.  
--Pray.  Perhaps the most important element is prayer.  It is 
what keep us close to God.  During Advent many light a 
candle on a wreath during their prayer reminding them that 
God is near.  The prayer of the church at this time is ñCome, 
Lord Jesus.ò  Perhaps that can be our prayer as well.  
 
I will not promise that if you do these things you will become 
as excited about Advent as you may be about Christmas, but 
faith is not simply about feelings.  Rather it is a deep 
conviction that grows stronger with time.  God is faithful.  He 
will not abandon us. God will keep his promises.  In time they 
will be fulfilled.  Come, Lord Jesus!  
       
            Fr. Jeff 

 F i r s t  Su nd a y  o f  A d ven t  

CELEBRATING THE DAYS 
 
 

Monday,  November 30 

  Confessions before Mass 

  8:00 AM    John R. Hennessy         
                                        

Tuesday,  December 1 

   Confessions before Mass 

  8:20 AM    James Clark 

                      John & Ruth Giachetto                               

                                                                                                   

Wednesday, December 2 

    Confessions before Mass 

  8:00 AM    Philip Graham, Jr. 

                     Faye Fischer                                                                          

   5:30PM     Prayer Service 

                      

Thursday,  December 3 

    Confessions before Mass 

    8:00AM    Robert Bramlet 

 

Friday, December 4 

     Confessions before Mass 

   8:20AM    Patrick & Arlene Stapleton                  

                                                                      

Saturday, December 5 

   8:00AM   Members of the Poor Souls Shrine   
(Latin Mass) 

   3:00-4:00PM - Confessions                             

   4:30 PM    Deceased Members of Arquillio Egizii     
       Family      

                    

Sunday, Dec. 6ï Second  Sunday of Advent 

   7:00 AM    Gene Costa 

  8:30 AM     Cinda Gebben & Warren Foran       

  10:30 AM    Intentions of our Parishioners                                                                                                                                                           

  

 

 

 

 

Rosary beginning at 10:05 is prayed before 10:30 

AM Mass Sundays. 

  



School Notes:  
Monday, Nov. 30-Schcol resumes 
Tuesday, Dec. 1-Reconciliation for grades 6-8 
Thursday, Dec. 3-Reconciliation for grades 3-5 
 
#Giving Tuesday-For the first time this year, Blessed 
Sacrament School will be participating in 
#GivingTuesday.  In its 4th year, this international 
initiative is planned as a follow-up to the recognized 
shopping days of Black Friday and Cyber Monday.  
Celebrated on the Tuesday after Thanksgiving, it is 
designed as a global day of celebrating philanthropy 
around the world at a time many individuals are 
considering year-end gifts.  You can check out Blessed 
Sacrament School Facebook site for more details, or 
go to the school website:www.bssbruins.org.  Our 
school is blessed with many benefactors; we thank you 
for all our prayers and support. 
 
ñAdvent by Candlelightò Thereôs less than 40 tickets  
to be sold for the December 8th ñAdvent by 
Candlelightò evening hosted by the Womenôs Club.  So 
donôt miss out!  Buy your ticket soon; either at the 
Church rectory or at the school office.  Tickets wonôt be 
sold after the Masses.  On December 8, the doors 
open at 6:15pm. Delicious desserts and hot drinks will 
be served.  Entertainment will be provided by the 
Blessed Sacrament Childrenôs Jubilate Choir and this 
year's reflection will be given by Judith Valente from 
Bloomington.  The title of her reflection is ñAn Advent 
State of Mindò.  Mrs. Valente is a senior correspondent 
for the PBS-TV program, Religion and Ethics 
Newsweekly and a writer for America.  She will have 
her two books for sale that night, for $10 a book. 
 
Choir News-Our childrenôs choirs have been invited to 
sing for the 12 choirs of Christmas at St. Johnôs 
hospital this season.  The Choristers will sing at 2:15 
on December 9, and the Jubilate choir will sing at 
3:00pm on December 17, in the Chapel of the hospital.  
The program will be televised into the rooms of the 
infirmed.  If you are in the area on that day, and would 
like to support us, please come.  The Jubilate choir 
will sing at the Dominican Mother House on Friday, 
December 11, another opportunity for outreach.  It is a 
blessing to be invited to use our gifts in such a special 
way. 
 
Novena to the Immaculate Conception  will begin 
Monday, November 30-Tuesday December 8 at Christ 
the King at 7pm each  night. 
 
 

Advent Traditions-On the Sundays of Advent there 
will be 4x6 cards at each church entrance with 
information about Advent traditions.  Each weekôs card 
will feature information on a different tradition and will 
include artwork from a young artist who attends 
Blessed Sacrament School. Be sure to get each card 
and then upload your Advent tradition pictures to the 
church Facebook page at www.facebook.com/bspsspi 
 
Learning About Life In Ghana: June & Dr. Edem 
Agamah, originally from Ghana and founders of the 
International Health & Development Network will be 
sharing about life in Ghana with the Mission 
Partnership team on Tuesday, December 1 at 7PM in 
the rectory basement. Fr. Paul Kala, also from Ghana, 
will be joining us.  Everyone in the Parish is invited to 
attend and learn as we continue to grow in our 
understanding of our mission partners at St. Theresaôs 
Center in Wa, Ghana. Come join the Mission 
Partnership Team on December 1 and learn about 
Ghana with us. 
 
Please join in praying for life on the National Night 
of Prayer for Life in our Adoration Chapel, Tuesday, 
December 8th,9pm to Wednesday, December 9 at 
1:00am.  It was on the Feast of the Immaculate 
Conception that Our Lady of Guadalupe first appeared 
to Juan Diego.  The National Night of Prayer for Life 
bridges these two feasts to honor Our Blessed Mother 
and to pray for the sanctity of all human life.  For more 
information contact Donna Moore, 416-0936 
 
Breakfast to Benefit Catholic Education, Sunday, 
December 13, 8AM-Noon,Knights of Columbus, 
Council #364.  A visit from Santa at 9am.  Adults $8, 
Children 6-12, $5.  Proceeds will go towards tuition 
assistance for our school families at SHG and the 
Catholic Grade Schools. 
 
The Angel Giving Treeï Advent is approaching and 
Blessed Sacrament will again provide  Angel Giving 
Trees starting November 21.  Please take a tag off the 
tree and purchase a gift(s) for a child or two children 
listed on the tag.  Then bring the unwrapped gifts 
back to the church or church office by December 
15th . Donations of wrapping paper will be 
appreciated.  The ñAngel Treeò tags will be available 
beginning this week-end, November  21& 22.  Thank 
you for your acts of love and caring. 
 
SHG Annual Christmas Concert will be held 
Wednesday, December 9,at 7pm in the SHG 
Dominican Hall Theatre, 1200 West Washington.  The 
title of the Program will be ñGod is Lightò. The concert 
is free and open to the public. 
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